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t!\DDENDUM MATERIAL 
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COB,...mail; District1; D1ST2; District3; District4; Districts 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MEETING 2-15-22 

My name is Sarah Price and I am a legal resident and voter here in Pima County 
Following are my comments to the Board of Supervisors 

ADDENDUM i ITEM 5 - PIMA COUNTY HEAL TH DEPARTMENT ROLE IN SCHOOLS 

This has gotten entirely out of control. Trying to enforce all the rules put in place. Schools should be able to handle the 
situation. Seems like they are overwhelmed. If they need more help, how about hiring a few special Covid workers to take care 
ofcontacting parents, etc. The schools seem to be getting their share of dollars for Covid. There are too many rules around the Covid 
issue. 

I cannot believe the harassment families of school children are facing. It's beyond ridiculous. I have taken the time to read the letters 
send in to the BOS by concerned and affected parents. Health Department hiring a Constable to enforce mandates and post 
Quarantine Orders is OVER THE TOP. The parents cannot even get return calls. This is definitely and extreme overreach of power 
(reminds me of Europe in 1939-). The Health Department should pay for the Constable, and the Board of Supervisors should not 
get involved. 
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From: Amanda Fischer 
Sent: Monday, February 14, 2022 1 :49 PM 
To: 
Subject: 

District1; D1ST2; District3; District4; Districts; COB_mail 

Mask/Quarantine in Schools/Enter in minutes 

I CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. 
Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment. 

To All on the Board of Supervisors, 

As a retired teacher I want to know why are the school children continuing to be masked and 
quarantined? What is the Board of Supervisors and the Pima County Health Department's "proper" 
role in K-12 schools? Currently the Health Department is quarantining students who have had close 
contacts with others who have tested positive; however, according to ARS 36-789, parents are 
afforded the right to due process at State's expense. Pima County has yet, to our knowledge, given 
parents this due process. Our children have been masked in school for two years! Enough is 
enough. There is no good, or any science that points to wearing a mask is effective. 

My fellow voters want to know why their children are being masked when so many schools in other 
communities are not? 

We will watching for your answers, 

Amanda Fischer 
PCLD9 Precinct 162 


